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20 May 2008

Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited ArcelorMittal to respond to the report "In the wake of ArcelorMittal" by Global Action on ArcelorMittal, available at: http://bankwatch.org/documents/mittal_local_impacts.pdf
In response, ArcelorMittal provided the following statement:

“Regarding criticism of our environmental record by a group of NGOs:

· ArcelorMittal's ambition is to apply the highest standards of corporate responsibility wherever we operate; this is reflected in our environmental policy which applies everywhere;

· as a recently created company, we are developing a roadmap to excellence, based on harmonized environmental databases and internal benchmark and consistent with our ongoing CAPEX plan;

· we have acknowledged the Bank Watch report and will prepare a detailed answer for each of the site-specific concerns that we will discuss with the NGOs involved;

· we have recognized the need for engaging more with NGOs globally and locally and to develop a good neighbouring policy for all our plants.”
